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August 11, 2011 

PUCO 
Ms. Betty McCauley 
Acring Chief, Docketing Division 
The Public Urilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

RE: CaseNo. 10-884-TP-UNC 

Til the Matter of the Commission's Consideration of Telephone Safety Valve 
Requests and Other Number Resource Related Filings. 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 

The purpose of this letter is to clarify filings made by Windstream Ohio Inc. and 
Windstream Western Reserve on June 28, 2011, in the above referenced proceeding. 

Windstream's requests were to overturn the Pooling Administrator's (PA) decision to 
withhold requested blocks of numbers and other numbering resources. 

LRN's are needed in the following exchanges: Ashtabula, Delta, Kenton, Chardon 
and Madison. 

IK blocks are needed in the following exchanges: Bainbridge, Columbia Station, 
Geneva, Kingsville, Middlefield and Granville. 

If you have any questions regarding these clarifications, please advise. 

Sincerely, 

KatAy HolWs ^ 
Vice President - State Government Affairs 

Cc: Lori Stemisha 
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